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If you missed us last week we heard from 

Keli Coughlin, CEO of the Tom Coughlin 

Jay Fund. The Tom Coughlin Jay Fund's 

mission is to help families tackle childhood 

cancer by providing comprehensive  

financial, emotional, and practical support. 

From diagnosis to recovery and beyond, 

we are part of the team, allowing parents to 

solely focus on their child’s well-being. The 

Jay Fund's 

goal is to  

BE THERE for parents facing the unthinkable so they can 

be there for their families. The Tom Coughlin Jay Fund 

Foundation was created in honor of Jay McGillis. 

Jay was a special young man who developed leukemia 

while a member of Coach Coughlin’s team at Boston  

College. In the eight months between Jay’s diagnosis and 

the day he lost his battle with cancer, the Coughlin family 

saw first hand the physical, emotional, and financial strains 

the illness caused the McGillis Family. After going through 

the tragic events with Jay’s family, Coach Coughlin vowed that if he ever had the chance, 

he would create a way to help families with children battling cancer. 

Coach Coughlin kept his vow and started this foundation to be there in Jay’s honor.  

For over 25 years, the Jay Fund has evolved in size and scope. We have helped over 

5,000 families and given away over $15 million in grants helping thousands of families in  

Northeast Florida and the New York/New Jersey Metropolitan Area. There are so many 

ways to support with events like: the Wine Gala, Celebrity Golf Classic and the  

Champions for Children’s Gala.  

Our Recipient of the Rotary Club of Ponte Vedra Beach's 2022 "Rock of the Community 

Award" was Ernie Bono who serves as vice president and secretary of the Jay Fund.  

Proceeds form Mineral City were went to Tom Coughlin Jay Fund who was designated as 

the Charity of Choice.  

Invocation:  

Jennifer Ryan  
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June 23rd Program:  

 Dr. Brian Dalton, MD graduated from the Medical College 

of Georgia at Georgia Regents University in 2008 and 

completed his residency at Spartanburg Regional  

Hospital in South Carolina. In 2016, Dr. Dalton completed 

a fellowship in Advanced Minimally Invasive Thoracic  

Surgery at Fox Chase Cancer Center. He also completed 

a minimally invasive surgery fellowship at University  

Florida-Jacksonville. Dr. Dalton has been practicing in the 

Jacksonville area since 2016 and recently joined the 

North Florida Surgeons team at Baptist Medical Center  

Beaches. Dr. Dalton has expertise related to robotics, 

complex hernia repair and foregut surgery. In his  

presentation, Dr. Dalton will be discussing robot inguinal hernia repair.   



         June/July Speakers & Events  

June 23rd: Dr. Brian Dalton, Robot Inguinal Hernia Repair 

June 30th: Past Presidents Meeting 

July 7th: No Meeting: Have a Safe and Happy 4th!  

July 14th: Club Assembly: Transition Meeting 

*Board meetings are from 7:30-8:30am and red badgers are 

encouraged to attend!   

On the Web Club #21038 

Just click the links!  
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Rotary Youth Exchange 

 

Its’ time for Back to School with BEAM. A note from Clare Berry: “I will be glad to grab donations at the meeting 

each week, and members can drop off bagged donations at my office (address below). If we are out you can leave 

them by the door and call me and I'll be sure someone gets them. You can also drop off directly to BEAM Thrift Store 

details are on the flyer. We only have a few weeks, and this is especially good for parents who are starting to clean out 

kids' closets to ready for the new year. They often have perfect items to share! Of course, monetary donations are 

good if members are interested in doing that. 

We can take checks payable to BEAM and   

deliver them with the clothing donations.” 

Join us for a Jacksonville Jumbo Shrimp 

Game 7/27!  This event includes a  

special seating area in the Skydeck and a 

buffet dinner from 6pm-7:30pm. Cash bar 

also available. Tickets are $40 pp. Barr's 

Transportation will offer transportation at 

5pm from the Target at Marsh Landing 

Pkwy for an additional cash fee.  

RSVP here!  

Mark Your Calendar for Women in  

Power Rotary Beach Happy Hour 

Hosted by: Heidi Lang 

Wednesday, July 13 at 5:30pm 

At The Lodge & Club. BYOB and bring 

your own chair. We can park at LPL  

Financial which is Rob Franskousky’ s 

574 Ponte Vedra Blvd. Sign up here! 

http://www.pvbrotary.org
http://www.rotarydistrict6970.org
http://www.rotary.org
http://www.ryeflorida.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050945aba623a0fa7-jacksonville
https://www.evite.com/event/0234PX4CGMWJTQJOSEPM5TVBJHZTBA/activity?gid=020CXFQXUMRO2QJI2EPM5TVEA4KLJQ&emhm5=2c6d830088221acf4f3913f1d0c896d2&emhs1=225c59c9ef1eda142daf70614ef97ef0924b5fa1&emhs2=9d25723fa8f10e6a8327f657ed3951acce45e2cd2c8af9f579158490e32b4

